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Next meeting: April 11 th @ 7:00PM at Maloney’s 

March 14th, 2023 Meeting Minutes 

I. Announcements  

Meeting was called to order at 7:04pm by President Merbach 

 Introductions and welcoming of new members.    

 Treasurers’ Report – was read and “Marked and Filed for Audit”  

 March 14th, 2023 - Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved”  

II. Discussion  

      Presidents Report 

-   Outagamie County Alliance Meeting: Gary Timm was a re-elected as Director: David Gaskill was re-elected as 

secretary. 

- A Group of Members volunteered to go look at the 2015 Tucker that was discussed at the February meeting 

      Committee Reports 

Fundraiser Report – Nothing to report at this time 

Trail Boss- looking for a leader for the area of the trail over by VanAbel’s 

Equipment Team 

-Tractor needs to be returned to Weyer’s by April 3rd 

-Tucker-One track needs to be changed yet  

       -Drag #1 needs rusty wheels cleaned up 

       Old or on the Business 

-Spring Trail date- April 15th 

-AWSC Convention March 24- 25th 

 New Business 

- SNARS Funding- Please hand in hours worked to Nick Lanser 

- C. Lamers will be mentoring J. Natzke to take over his trail section. 

- C. Lamers will also be mentoring N. Lanser and L. Merbach regarding Land owner spreadsheet/letter distribution 

- Thank you card was received from the Outagamie County Conservation Club, for donating to the Snowmobile 

Races. Since the races were canceled we advised them to keep the donation for next year. 

- Board of Directors Meeting will be April 19th, 5:30 arrival with dinner @6:00pm – Out of Town Club 

- Scholarships 1st Place – Nick Alexander: Congratulations Nick! 

- Elections were held for 

Vice President - Nick Lanser was nominated and accepted:  Vote was unanimous-Congratulations Nick!  

Secretary - Lisa Merbach was nominated and accepted: Vote was unanimous – Congratulations Lisa! 

 Board Members - Albert Van Eyck was nominated and accepted: Paul Fandrey was nominated and accepted: 

Vote was unanimous for both. Congratulations Albert and Paul! 

Thank you to Marty Evers for his last 2 years as a Board Member.    

-  

III. Roundtable  

- No other new Business, meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm – See you April 11th, 2023! 
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